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Announcement. 
 
I wish to let it be known that I do not intend to apply to be re-appointed 
as Seneschal when my current term of office expires in July 2021 (my 
67th. birthday).  I am making  this known now in order to give the 
Appointments Committee plenty of notice to consider my replacement. 
 
I have been Seneschal since 2013 and Deputy Seneschal before that 
commencing in 2000 and I consider the time is right for me to step down 
and make way for younger, fresher minds. 
 
It has been a great honour to have been able to serve the Island in this 
way for these years and I hope to continue to do so in some other role. 
 
 
Jeremy La Trobe-Bateman, Seneschal.   


